
COVID-19
BOOSTER
UPDATES!
The Arizona Department of Health Services
states that regardless of whichever vaccine
you originally received, it is safe to receive
any vaccine as a booster (Pfizer, Moderna, or
J&J). All three boosters effectively protect
against the Omicron variant. Read below to
see which booster you can receive!

Pfizer: Must be 12 years or older to receive a Pfizer booster.
Moderna: Must be 18 years or older to receive a Moderna
booster

You must be 18 years or older to receive a J&J/Janssen booster

Who is eligible for a booster shot?
According to the CDC: individuals who received a Pfizer or Moderna
vaccine, the following groups are eligible for a booster shot at FIVE
months or more after their initial series:

For those who got the Johnson & Johnson/Janssen vaccine, you
must wait 2 months after your initial dose to receive a booster.

CLICK HERE to find vaccines or
boosters near you. The ADHS map

provides all vaccine locations
statewide and which type of vaccine

is available at each site.



The CDC now
recommends
that all people

12+ years get a
booster!

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/booster-shot.html#HighRisk
https://www.azdhs.gov/covid19/vaccines/index.php#find-vaccines

